
KHARAGPUR COLLEGE 

KHARAGPUR 

NOTICE 

DATED-01.12.2022 

This is to inform all concerned that 03.12.2022 is the last date of 

Registration of the students of BA (Honours & General) / BSc 

(Honours & General) and B.Com (Honours & General) in the Portal of 

Vidyasagar University. The Portal will be locked after 03.12.2022. 

Without Registration in the university portal, students will not be 

allowed to appear for any Examination of the UG level. 

      Therefore, all the students of the 1st semester (UG) who are 

admitted to Kharagpur College in the current academic session but not 

yet come to the college office for registration purposes are instructed 

to come to the college office on or before 03.12.2022 positively. 

Otherwise, their admission will be cancelled automatically. 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 

Kharagpur College 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


